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As a resident of the great state of Oregon, I urge you to vote no on HB 2995. The 

people this bill will affect have had no involvement in slavery and is oppressive in 

nature.This bill also furthers the reputation that Oregon is a racist state by providing 

the proposed reparations for those of one skin color/nationality.  


